
 

 

Request for Proposals ‐ Addendum No.1 

 

Detailed Design Services 
Chase River Forcemain No. 1 Replacement and 

Pump Station Upgrades 
 

Issued Date: 
March 5, 2018 

 
The following information is provided to answer questions raised by Potential Proponents for the 
above named project, to the extent referenced and shall become a part thereof.  No consideration will 
be allowed for extras due to the Proponent or any sub-Proponent not being familiar with this 
addendum. This Addendum No. 1 contains one (1) page in total.  

 

Q1.  Will the Regional District of Nanaimo allow an extension of the RFP closing date? 

A1.  The Regional District of Nanaimo will allow an extension of the RFP closing date to:  

4:00pm PST on March 15, 2018 

 

Proponents shall acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Addendum No.1 by signing in the 
space provided and emailing the signed Addendum to:  

msquire@rdn.bc.ca 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 1 
 
 

 

Signature  Date 
 

 


